1) Payroll Provider – Mulberry & Co

At Mulberry & Co we use an HMRC approved system called IRIS PAYE Professional to enable us to process your monthly payroll quickly and efficiently.  Our monthly processes ensure that salaries are calculated in time for you to make payments to staff and you are given plenty of notice of your PAYE, NI and pension.  We will also file your monthly & year-end forms on-line on your behalf.

As your approved agent

1.	we can set up your payroll scheme with HMRC
2.	you can be assured that all tax calculations are done correctly
3.	we will ensure all notifications, e.g. P45/46s are filed online and tax code notifications implemented
4.	we will ensure that at the end of the tax year forms P60s issued to all staff
5.	we will prepare and issue payslips to your staff electronically using a secure website which can be accessed by the staff member using their own unique logon from any connected device.
6.	we will notify you of the net pay due to employees
7.	we will notify you every month of how much PAYE and NI is due and how to pay this
8.	we will notify you of how much pension to pay every month
9.	you gain an added level of segregation of duties over the payroll, no concerns about the clerk calculating and paying their own salary
10.	you have a continuous service even if the Clerk or Responsible Financial Officer leaves

After setting up your payroll we will issue you with a standard engagement letter setting out our terms and conditions, we will at the same time issue you with a form to authorise Mulberry and Co to act as your representative with HMRC to administer your payroll. We generally process payrolls between the 20th and 25th of each month, your commitment to us would be to ensure that you have notified us of the hours or variations you wish to make by this time.

Responsibility for paying staff and HMRC remains that of the council, Mulberry and Co are not a Bacs bureaux and cannot make payments on your councils behalf; however we can be authorised to act on your behalf with the bank using such systems such as "Lloyds Telepay"

Our charges are per pay period with no hidden extras. If you are paid quarterly, this is only one pay period not three, the charge is £35 per pay period + £1.75 per employee per month for access to the electronic payslip and P60 system if required.  This work will be billed on a quarterly basis with VAT at the applicable rate.

If you have any question regarding any of the above please do contact me.

Kind regards,

Anna Beams, Local Authority Officer


Mulberry & Co

